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The Resident / Occupier  

«A1» 

«A2» 

«A3» 

«A4» 

«A5» 

«A6» 
 
 

15th August 2024 

Dear Resident/Occupier, 

 

We need to let you know about some works we’re due to do on C1185 From B4352 To 

Brobury Lane. We will be carrying out repair to collapsed edge of carriageway and bank,  

installing a new drainage system to prevent future damage.  

 

Works will be taking place under a full road closure, starting on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

to (and including) Tuesday 24th September 2024. The type of works we’re doing will mean 

that the road will be closed for 24 hours each day. Access of residents only from A438 to 

Bredwardine Bridge, No access across the bridge from Brobury Lane. 

 

The fully signed diversion route is via the B4352 Hardwicke/ C1182 Clifford/ B4350 to Whitney 

on Wye Toll Bridge/ A438 Winforton/ A438 Letton and vice versa. 

 

We will do all we can to provide vehicular access to properties, although there may be times 

when we are not able to do so safely or there may be delays. You can get help and guidance 

from the dedicated marshals on site.  

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you. At Balfour Beatty we work in 

partnership with Herefordshire Council to minimise the impact of our work and try to keep all 

disruption to a minimum - we appreciate your patience. 

 
The programme of work may change in certain circumstances, such as bad weather. This may 
happen at short notice and without further notification. All changes will be highlighted on the 
advance warning signs, which you’ll find onsite at the roadworks. For the most up to date 
information on roadworks across the county, please visit https://one.network. You can also 
follow us on Twitter via @HfdsStreets and Facebook via Herefordshire Highways. 
 

If you have any questions about these works, please use the Contact Us form on the 

Herefordshire Council website. This can be found at 

https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/council/contact-us. Alternatively, call us on 01432 261800. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Delivery Team 

Delivery Team - Balfour Beatty Living Places 
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more info about this work. 
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